
Independent report: Operational Safety
(OSART) mission to Sizewell B nuclear
power station: follow-up report

This is the UK government response to the report written by the IAEA, and the
full IAEA Operational Safety Review Team (OSART) report which includes
operational safety recommendations and highlights good practices found at
Sizewell B to be considered by the relevant UK authorities, EDF Energy and
Sizewell B.

This was a follow-up to a mission in October 2015.
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